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Dear Parents, 
 
This week the SATs (Standardised Assessment Tests) in Year 2 and Year 6 have been a key factor to our working day. The 
children in the other year groups have had to be extra quiet and some parts of the school have been off limits until the tests 
were over. I would like to thank the rest of the school for their tolerance of timetable and room changes this week and say 
a very big ‘well done’ to Year 6 and Year 2 for their resilience particularly as many of Year 6 were very unwell and had to do 
the tests at a later date. 
 
Sickness 
We are going through a period of sickness in school which is causing the children and adults to have a high temperature, 
(which has been difficult to control in some cases), a sore throat, a cough and sometimes vomiting. We have continued to 
make sure the hygiene measures which we introduced during the pandemic, are still in place and are encouraging the 
children to wash or sanitise their hands. If your child is feeling a little unwell before school, you may want to keep them at 
home as the children are becoming unwell rapidly through the day and may need to be sent home. The children and staff 
who have been poorly this week, have been in our thoughts and prayers.  
 
Happy Book 
Well done Pablo and Isabelle for a fantastic first week at football club and Phoebe wanted to say thank you to Fay for being 
kind to her. 
 
Achievement from Home and School 
Home: Ruby was very pleased with the 3 badges she had achieved at Cubs; Robin has passed his Learn to Swim Level 1 which 
he was so proud of and Rose was very pleased with her Learn to Swim Level 2 certificate and badge; Patrick, Archie and Harry 
were presented with achievement awards from their rugby club and they told us how much they have enjoyed this season. 
School: The following children have all achieved their Bronze Mathletics award; Pablo, Laura, Alfie, Noah, Mya, Elsie-Mae, 
Max, Mitchell, Amalie, Joshua, Sophia, Catherine, Gabriel, Darcy, Patrick, Harry and Archie. Well done Mitchell, Gabriel and 
Harry for your Silver Mathletics award and congratulations Harry for achieving your Gold Mathletics award. Our Spelling 
Shed superstar is Fitzwalter class with 124,934,942 points. Our Top 10 Super-Spellers are Catherine, Sophia, Alfie, Noah, 
Joshua, Mya, Reggie, Scarlett, Josie and Pablo.  
 
Roll of Honour 
Our Learning Heroes this week: Children who have made us say ‘Wow!’ 
Copeland: Ellen has wowed us with her wonderful sentence writing this week.  
Durrington: Teddy, Robin and Tommy have made us so proud this week with their fabulous reading. 
Fitzwalter: Archie has wowed us with his spellings this week. He has been persevering and getting great scores. 
Quickbury: Isabelle made her teachers go ‘Wow!’ with her amazing story writing this week. 
Well done children. You are all TERRIFIC! 
 
Mrs Brittaine’s Star of the Week 
My Star of the Week is James for the fantastic expression and fluency he is showing with his reading. 
 
Birthdays 
This morning we sang the birthday song to Tommy (6), Lilly, (8), Fay (8) and Isla (11) who will all had some exciting birthday 
plans. 
 
Letters/Parentmail Home 
School Lunch Menus 
 
Dates  
Wednesday 18th May – Friday 20th May: Quickbury Class Residential Trip 
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Thursday 26th May: Jubilee party in school (tbc) 
Friday 27th May: Inset Day 
Monday 30th May-Friday 3rd June: Half-term 
Monday 6th June: Science Week 
Monday 4th July: Enterprise Week 
Thursday 7th July: Transition Day 
Monday 11th July: Brittaine’s Got Talent 
Tuesday 12th July: Sports Day 
Monday 18th July: Oliver! 6pm (KS2) 
Tuesday 19th July: Oliver! 9:30am 
Wednesday 20th July: Leavers’ assembly 9:15am 
                                      End of Term 1:15pm 
Thursday 21st and Friday 22nd July Inset (non-pupil) days 
 
 
Have a good weekend, keep safe. 
 
Mrs Lorna Brittaine 
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